
 

BONSAI NEWS 

 

December 2018 

December 

No meeting 

 

January 

No meeting 

 

February 

Feb 16—MBS meeting 

           Chris Baker-pot selection 

Feb 17—Silhouette Show-Domes 

Feb 23—Novice Class* 

 

March 

Mar 5—MBS meeting 

    Jennifer Price 

Mar 9—Novice Class* 

Mar 23 — Novice Class* 

Mar 23—Intermediate Class* 

 

April 

April 2—MBS meeting 

Apr 6—Novice Class* 

Apr 13—Novice Class* 

Apr 27—Intermediate Class* 

     

May 

May 7—MBS meeting 

May 11—Novice class* 

     

June 

June 4—MBS meeting   

June 22— Intermediate class*     

 

 
*Open to MBS members only 
 
 

 

Milwaukee  
Bonsai Society 

PO Box 240822 
Milwaukee Wi 
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Information Line 
414-299-9229 

 
 

There will be no     
December Meeting 

 

 
 

 

Happy Holidays from 
The Executive Committee 

 
 

Connect with MBS 
@Milwaukeebonsai.org 

Next Meeting 

February 16, 2019 
9 am 

Boerner Botanical 
Gardens 

https://www.facebook.com/milwaukeebonsai.org/


President’s Message December 2018 
  

Welcome to December!   At this time of the 
year I always reflect on the past year and 
plan for the new year. 
 
2018 was a busy year for MBS.  We had 
quite a few guest artists at our Tuesday 
meetings and offered many different work-
shops.  Meeting guests included Chris Baker 
in the beginning of the year to Todd 
Schaefler in the middle of 2018; the Execu-
tive Committee took the time to plan out a 
diverse year for you.  If there is a topic of 
an artist you would like to see in 2019, 
please let a member of the Executive team 
know and we will look into accommodating 
the request. 
 
Our exhibits were also very successful in 
2018.  Starting with the Silhouette Show on 
a very snowy Super bowl Sunday to the 
Annual Exhibit in the fall, MBS was repre-
sented well to the public.  From my time at 
State Fair tree sitting I believe there is 
quite a strong interest in Bonsai.  Everyone 
I talked to at each of the exhibits were ap-
preciative of the effort we take to make our 
trees a thing of beauty. 
 
All in all, 2018 was a great year for MBS! 
 
2019 planning is under way and the board 
is happy to again offer many different op-
portunities for you, the members, to learn 
from guest artists and other members in 
order to gain insightful knowledge about 
the wonderful art of Bonsai. 
 
We are pleased to be able to again offer the 
Novice and Intermediate classes.  A new 
class that is in the works is a set of 3 classes 
with Jennifer Price.  Keep an eye out for t 
 
 

 
he email announcement about this new of-
fering.   
 
As always, classes and workshops are open 
to all members.  Which means, at this time 
of the year, it is the time to renew your 
membership for 2019.  The membership  
form can be found later in this newsletter 
or you can utilize Eventbrite (search for 
bonsai). 
 
Speaking of Eventbrite, this  new tool for 
MBS was very successful in 2018.  81% of all 
workshop participants signed up using 
Eventbrite.  The board is happy that this 
new means for signing up for workshops 
and classes has been so popular with mem-
bers and we will be using this program 
again in the new year.  
 
There will not be a newsletter in January 
so look for a February edition that will be 
jam packed with information about the 
2019 events. 
 
From my family to yours, I hope everyone 
has a great holiday season. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
Melissa J 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Eventbrite 

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/milwaukee-bonsai-society-16980915125


 

 

 

 

 

Eventbrite 

http://www.eventbrite.com


 Survey Results of Workshops and Classes 

Thank you to everyone who completed the Executive Committee’s 2019 Survey.  

We had 47 people complete our short survey about how many workshops you 

would like to take, what day of the week you would like to take them and how 

much you would like to spend on them?  

We also asked if you would be interested in taking a series of 3-4 classes each 

year with the same teacher, what day of the week and how much you would 

spend on the series of classes each year?  The results of the survey were very 

definitive.  You wanted more workshops, especially on weekends, and on the 

question“  Would you like to take a series of 3-4 classes from the same teacher 

each year?”,  44 of the 47 people who answered the question  said Yes!   

Your Executive Committee has worked out a plan.  We 

will offer classes taught by Jennifer Price in 2019.  We 

will begin with 2 sets of 3 classes and will have more 

classes available as the first ones get filled. After sign-

ing up, you would be expected to remain in the classes 

over the next year.   That way you and your teacher 

will become familiar with your trees and their pro-

gress.   There will be a few requirements to get into 

these classes, which will be announced when the Eventbrite email comes out.  

We would like all participants to know enough about bonsai that they will be able 

to work on their own tree with direction from the teacher and not have the 

teacher do all of the work.  Working on your own tree will make the classes run 

smoother and your tree will be more your own. 

From the MBS Executive Committee, thank you for your feedback.   We will strive 

to fill your wishes and make MBS one of the best bonsai clubs in the country.  
 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Eventbrite 

http://www.eventbrite.com


PO Box 240822 

Milwaukee, WI  53224 

Www.milwaukeebonsai.org 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

Next MBS meeting will be 

Feburary 16, 2019 9am 

Boerner Botanical Gardens 

9400 Boerner Dr 

Hales Corners, WI  53130 
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2018 MBS OFFICERS 

Other Club Functions 

Director of Children’s Education—Jean S 

PAB Board—Ron F, Houston S & Jean S 

Blanketed in snow 

Life slowed-bonsai joy postponed 

Wakening in May 

~Joe N 
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